
Trustee Website Committee 

Purpose:

1. To oversee the Trustee website.
2. To periodically review all websites that infer or imply membership or representation of the Fellowship or 

Corporation of Gamblers Anonymous, and evaluate the websites for compliance with approved Local 
Area Website Guidelines. Trustees and area trusted servants will be made aware of any deficiencies 
that need to be corrected. Websites from outside entities are not included.

3. To review new designs, features, enhancements and any other changes that would be demonstrated to 
the Board of Trustees for approval and deployment to any website approved by the Board of Trustees.

Board of Trustees Chair Liaison: Andy R.
Chairman of the Committee: Jane L. - Area 3A
Use this email address to contact the Chair of this committee trustee.site.admin@trusteewebsite.com
Committee members are David M. Area 12, Mike R. Area 6A, Mitch L. Area 15, Steve T. Area 14, Steve P. 
Area 6.

Trustee Website Committee Monthly Report – November 2017

The committee was less active in November after the Ontario conference, as most of the work in the previous 
months were focused on the conference.  

The day-to-day operations of the old website have continued without any issues.  The Trustee Line postings 
have increased since the conference.  The old website has not been updated to reflect the changes coming out 
of the Ontario Trustee Meeting as the new site will reflect all of the new changes/updates.  

There is a lot of work ahead to complete the new site.  The WordPress theme upgrade was completed earlier 
this month at a cost of $31.  This upgrade provides additional features and flexibility as well as removes the 
WordPress reference on the footer of the page. We will begin the process of migrating files from old site to new 
and loading content to complete the new site by the end of the year.  

We are actively seeking a new committee member with WordPress expertise. This person must meet the same 
requirements as those to become a Trustee.   If you know a member who is interested, please ask them to 
contact me at the email address listed above in this update.

Jane L. Chair  


